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A Chara,

I am writing today in relation to the DAA Relevant Action Application regarding ABP reference 314485,
which I have previously made a submission on.

Similarly to my last submission, I believe it is important to ensure a reduction in the level of disruption
to sleep for residents, caused by night-time flights. I believe this can be achieved by having a limit on
the number of flights permitted to fly at night-time.

I urge that the views of residents will be taken into consideration during the decision making and
planning permission process.

Kind regards,
Cllr Cathal Haughey


